[bookmark: _GoBack]ADEPT Environment Board meeting 30 January 2019: SUMMARY
The Environment Board met on 30 January and covered the following items: 
· Air Quality
· Climate Change Policy 
· Defra update
· Environment Agency fees and charges consultation
· ADEPT Resources and Waste Policy Position Statement (which was launched on the same day as the meeting)
· Feedback from the ADEPT Conference
The meeting was sorry to say farewell to Steve Willis who has chaired ADEPT’s Flood and Water Management Group since its inception and who will be retiring from Lincolnshire County Council in April. He left with our best wishes. Julia Beeden from Cambridgeshire County Council will be taking over the chairing of the Group.
In the afternoon we ran a succesful workshop with the Environmental Industries Commission around Smart Procurement.
A more detailed report on the meeting can be found here.

Paula Hewitt
Chair
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